
 

 

Woodpecker Hall Academy 

Cuckoo Hall Lane 
Edmonton, London N9 8DRF 

T 020 8804 4126 

E woodpecker@northstartrust.org.uk 

www.woodpeckerhallacademy.org.uk 

 

 

Friday 22nd September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers, 

 
Year 5 - Heron Hall Academy Creative Day 

 
 
As part of our commitment to giving the children of Woodpecker Hall Primary a broad and 
balanced curriculum, we have partnered with Heron Hall Secondary School to organise an 
event to demonstrate children’s creativity across a range of subjects. 
 
The children will go to Heron Hall on Friday 29th September 2023 and will get to experience 
a range of Drama, Creative Writing and Art workshops which will be led by the subject 
specialists at Heron. 
 
Children will come to school as normal before departing with their class teachers shortly 
after 9am for a 9.15am arrival at Heron Hall; they will return to school before the end of the 
day. 
 
Children will not need a packed lunch as this is being provided by the school, but they must 
still bring their water bottles. 
 
This is a great opportunity to experience further specialist teaching in addition to the 
specialists we already have in school, and we feel the children will gain a lot from the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Antony Poulton 
 
 
 
Assistant Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy  
NSCT Leader of Primary Education 
 
 
 


